
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Salisbuxy Street l Raleigh, North Carolina 276061148 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
Telephone 919-733-2801 

Jonathan B Howes, Secretary 

February 10, 1993 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 235 1 l-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Final Submittal, Final Remedial Design Project Plans for the 
Shallow Aquifer at the Hadnot Point Industrial Area. 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

The North Carolina Division of Solid Waste Management, Superfund Section, has 
completed our review of the referenced document. 

In our conversation of January 13 and 14, 1993, it was noted that somle of the 
Superfund Section’s comments to the Draft Final Document were not addressed. It was also 
noted that these comments would be reviewed and an addendum issued, as necessary. In 
the interest of expediting the DERP process, this will be acceptable. 
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This letter, therefore, shall constitute our approval without further comment. 

Sincerely, 

Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US EPA Region IV 
George Radford, MCB Camp Lejeune 


